' COLLEGE OF TECHNOLOGY

THE CITY UNIVERSITY OF NEW YORK
300 JAY STREET. BROOKLYN, NY 1 1201-2983

DEPARTMENT OF NURSING
Pearl 505
718.260.5660. Fax:718.260.5662

March 12, 2012

To Whom it May Concern;

This letter is in reference to Ms. Tatum Benn. Ms. Benn is currently in the BSN nursing
curriculum at New York City College of Technology. I was her theory and clinical
instructor for her second semester nursing course in the undergraduate program and have
watched her growth after her graduation from the program as she obtained her RN license
and progress through the BSN program.

Ms. Benn actively seeks out new learning experiences. She has had experience caring for
children, adults and older adults in long term care and acute care settings. Her second
semester clinical rotation included caring for clients on pediatrics, telemetry cardiac step
down unit, orthopedic trauma unit and generalized adult medical surgical unit. In third
semester she had experience caring for acutely ill, ventilator dependant clients. The BSN
program is community based. She has strong communication skills both verbally and in
writing,

I highly recommend Ms. Benn for your volunteer program. I feel she will benefit from
the experience.

Sincerely;

Pearline Okumakpeyi W |
Associate Professor

Department of Nursing



